
 

 
 

GLS/C/992-25 CIRCULAR 12 March 2025 
  Recycling of Notebooks and Textbooks 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
As we approach the conclusion of yet another successful academic year at GEMS Legacy School, we 
have another opportunity to unite in building a more sustainable and environmentally conscious 
community. We are happy to announce the continuation of last year’s successful initiative of recycling 
old notebooks and textbooks, which aims to reduce waste and promote the reuse of materials, 
contributing to a greener planet. 

We request that all students’ notebooks and textbooks that are no longer needed be brought in for 
recycling by 14th March 2025. Collection bins will be placed in designated areas within the school 
premises. As part of our commitment to sustainability and environmental responsibility, we encourage 
all students to participate in our recycling program. 
 
    Please pack the books / notebooks securely and send them with your ward to the respective class 
teachers by 14th March 2025.  
 
    Alternatively, you may drop off the securely packed books from 15th March till 31st March 2025 at: 
• Security - Primary Campus - Gate 1 (between 8:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m.) 
• Security - Secondary Campus - Gate 7 (between 8:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m.) 
 

 Let's work together to build a greener and more environmentally conscious legacy for our school. 

Thank you for your commitment to sustainability. 

Warm regards, 

 
Asha Alexander     آشا ألكسندر  
Principal        مديرة المدرسة  

Executive Leader - Climate Change     تغير المناخ  -الرئيس التنفيذي  


